
From: Edward Schroth schrothe@sgi.net 
To: pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: Biodiversity 
Date: Fri, 26 Apr 2002 10:58:14 -0400 (EDT) x-mac-creator="4D4F5353" 
 
Note to PABIODIV recipients: Please forgive if you received this message a second time.  (Ken 
Klemow, listserve moderator) 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
I am interested in developing a new course offering at Duquesne University [undergraduate/graduate]  
which would be entitled "Biodiversity".  This would be a science course which would include lectures, 
laboratory sessions along with  field work. 
 
Is there presently such a course being offered at any of our colleges/universities in the state? 
 
Please advise, 
 
Edward F. Schroth 
Adjunct Faculty 
 
******************************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are 
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


